
 

 

 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Ramblers Close and various junctions on 
Crosslands Meadow, Colwick) (Static Restrictions and Prohibitions)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2023 (7270) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 

The proposed double yellow lines will help to ensure that parked vehicles do not restrict visibility for vehicles turning in 
or out of the junctions. The restrictions will also ensure that there is a clear route for pedestrians to cross the road. The 
proposals are being introduced to remove inconsiderate parking. 


